

www.milwaukee.gov

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 6, 2011

Jesse Blom Sweet Water Foundation 2151 S. Robinson Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. or Ms. Blom:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

Office of the City Clerk

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely

Deputy/City (



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

Barbara Notestein Safe & Sound, Inc. 801 W. Michigan St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Ms. Notestein:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Since<u>rely</u>



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

Jody Rhodes
Neu-Life Community Development
2014 W. North Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Ms. Rhodes:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely,



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 6, 2011

Michele Bria Journey House 1900 W. Washington St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Bria:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerel



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

James White Harambee Ombudsman Project 335 W. Wright St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. White:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

Brenda Barton Boys & Girls Club of Greater Milwaukee 1558 N. 6th St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Barton:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

Deborah Blanks Community Relations-Social Development Commission 4041 N. Richards St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Blanks:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 6, 2011

Will Allen Growing Power, Inc. 5500 W. Silver Spring Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Allen:

Your application, pertaining to the allocation of the 2012 Community Development Block Grant awarded to the City of Milwaukee Youth Council, has been received by the Community Development Grant Administration.

As part of the approval process, you are hereby notified to appear in front of the Youth Council for an interview on Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall, regarding your proposal.

Please have a representative from your organization appear at this time and date to provide information and to answer questions regarding your organization and request.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 286-2998 or jowcza@milwaukee.gov.

Sincerely